
Dear LCCMR,

On behalf  of the Minnesota Senate, I’m writing in support of the Minnesota DNR’s LCCMR
funding request (Project #2026-287) to complete the Glacial Lakes Trail extension connecting
Sibley State Park to New London.

This project has been years in the making and would be a major win for our region. Tourism is the
second largest economic driver in Kandiyohi County and in the northern half  of the county, it’s
number one. Finishing this trail would strengthen our economy, create more opportunities for
healthy recreation, and expand safe routes to school for local students.

This is a smart, community-focused investment that’s been long awaited. I strongly encourage the
Commission to support this project.

Thank you for your time and service on this important committee.

ATTN: Legislative-Citizen Commission on Minnesota Resources
Centennial Office Building, 1st Floor
658 Cedar Street
St. Paul, MN 55155

RE: Letter of Support for Glacial Lakes Trail Extension

2205 Minnesota Senate Building
95 University Ave West
St. Paul, MN 55115-1606

June 23, 2025

Senator Andrew Lang
Senate District 16

Sincerely,

Andrew Lang
State Senator
District 16

CC: Kandiyohi County Board of Commissioners
Legislative-Citizen Commission on Minnesota Resources


